
Casey’s House, Inc. Intake Policy 

 

Casey’s House, Inc. receives many requests to place 

cats with us. Because we are a no-kill facility, we are 

not able to take every cat. We limit our intake based 

on the current capacity.  It is important to know that 

we will ask for a surrender fee to help care for the 

cat you would like to place with us.   When 

sanctuary space is available, preference will be given 

to cats with non-medical issues; i.e. litter box and 

semi-social. 

To request an intake of an Older or Special needs 

Cat, please first submit the CAT INTAKE 

APPLICATION You will be contacted once the 

application has been reviewed. Please allow 2 

business days for this process.  We do not have a waiting list. If we do not have 

the space for your cat, you are welcome to check back with us at a later time. 
 


